C &
Britto, John COMMUNICATION
ol
From: Sergey Roz <rozserg@rogers.com> CW (PH) - WE@ l/ ’i{
Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2014 1:21 PM 7
To: DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca ITEM - ’f
Cc: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: PUBLIC HEARING re the proposed development at 9000 Bathurst Street
Hello,

We object the Applications #0P.13.013 and # Z.13.036 submitted to The City of Vaughan Councel/Committee
for re-zoning and re-development of property at 9000 Bathurst St. that was submitted by: Islamic Shia Ithna -
Asheri Jamaat of Toronto. We specially object the proposed development of the two (2) 17th storey buildings as
proposed to this application.

The reasons why we object it are the following:

1. We want to protect the natural environment in the area, this project is going to destroy it.

2. Adding the high rise buildings will only add to the already over congested traffic on Bathurst street.

3. Public schools already overwhelmed and cannot accommodate more students.

4. Two 17th storey buildings will completely change the landscape of the current neighbourhood.

Sergey Roz and Svetlana Baukova
69 Fraserwood Road,

Vaughan, Ontario,
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